



NDG Project 
Transforming our community through love


January 19, 2021


I would like to take this opportunity to first wish you a Happy New Year, may this year 
be filled with peace, love and joy for you and all your loved ones.


My/our goal with NDG Project is to transform our community into the best community 
in the world - and then to take what we have done in NDG and apply this model to all 
communities across Montreal, Quebec, Canada and the world.


One very important initiative for our project is getting the combined governments to 
accept and implement a Basic Income Project in NDG, as soon as possible.  We 
believe this has the potential to eliminate poverty in our community in one fell swoop - 
and then by extension - to eliminate poverty in any community where the program is 
instituted - ultimately across Canada and wider.  


Currently estimates for the poverty line are in the neighbourhood of $26-28,000.— for a 
single person.  Our aim is to get the Federal and Provincial governments to combine on 
this and to remunerate all low income residents of NDG sufficient income to raise them 
above this threshold.


At this point, what we need from you is for you to circulate this letter to everyone you 
know who lives in NDG, in the hopes that we will reach a vast majority of the 
community.  Our plan is then to approach our local government representatives 
(Kathleen Weil - Quebec, Marc Garneau - Canada) with the intent being to get them on 
board with our project and to garner their support and assistance in taking our initiative 
to the higher levels of government.


Thank you in advance…


All the best,


www.ndgproject.com 

http://www.ndgproject.com

